
Business Services
Procurement and Contracting

1260 NW Waterhouse Avenue
Beaverton, OR 97006

(503) 356-4324

Page 1 of 1

May 2, 2023
SOLICITATION ADDENDUM NO. 1

RFP 22-0029
District Wide Re-Keying

THE FOLLOWING CHANGES/ADDITIONS TO THE ABOVE CITED SOLICITATION ARE ANNOUNCED:

This Addendum modifies the Request for Proposal (RFP) document(s) only to the extent indicated herein. All other areas not 
changed or otherwise modified by this Addendum shall remain in full force and effect. This   Addendum is hereby made an integral 
part of the RFP document. Proposer must be responsive to any requirements of this Addendum as if the requirements were set 
forth in the RFP Failure to do so may result in Proposal rejection. See the RFP regarding requests for clarification or change and 
protests of this Addendum, and the deadlines for the foregoing.

This addendum is to be acknowledged in the space provided on the Bidder Certification form supplied in the solicitation document. 
Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum may be cause to reject your offer.

The closing date Is: 
May 11, 2023 Pacific Time

CLARIFICATIONS/QUESTIONS

QUESTION:  Is this a pure, rekey existing locks? OR will we need to do some cylinder updates or changes so that a District Wide
                       Master Key can be created?

ANSWER:     About 70% are on ICs. The other 30% may need to have housing/lever changes.

 


